
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

सभी विजेताओं को हार्दिक बधाइयााँ ! 
Congratulations to all the Winners !  

 
सभी  प्रततभागियों, समन्ियकों और तनर्ाियकों को धन्यिाद !! 

Thanks a lot to all the participants, coordinators and judges !! 
 



IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT  
for Winners of  

ESSAY WRITING competitions 
 

 A Workshop on Multilingual Computing will 
be held on 3rd May, 2018 from 2.30 p.m. to 
4.30 p.m in the Computer Lab of School of 
Humanities.  
 
 As per rules and regulations of the 
competitions winners are required to submit 
a soft copy of their essay.  
 
 Manuscript copy may be obtained from the 
Office of the Department of Hindi.  
 
 Those who know typing in their Mother 
Tongue/Language of their essay may submit 
the soft copy at the earliest without waiting 
for the Workshop. 
 
 



 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


